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Scovill Manufacturing Company 
Waterbury, Conn. 
December 15, 1894 
 
Mr. Eugene Townsend, 
Sup’t, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 On my return, I find your esteemed letter of Dec. 10th, wherein you report short weight 
in certain cases. I presume this all occurred, as explained to you when at the Mint; that is, when 
our scales were out of order. We have now had them adjusted, and I do not look for any shortage 
in the future. Still, we think the suggestion you make, of our sending you 50 lbs each of nickel 
and bronze blanks to be used in making up shortages if any occur, is a good one; and I will have 
sent to you by express today or Monday, 50 lbs of blanks each as they are now coming through 
our presses. I cannot tell at this moment, whether these will be light or heavy weights, or the 
regular standard weight. I presume, however, this will make no difference for the purpose for 
which the blanks are wanted. 
 
 I now expect to be in Philadelphia again during the coming week, and shall take great 
pleasure in calling again at the Mint, when we can discuss this matter further if we find it is 
necessary. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 Scovill Mfg. Co. 
 C.P. Goss 
 Treas. 
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